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The Bridge Awards

The MFG Team had a great
time with the Home Builders
Association of Greenville at
their Annual Bridge Awards,
where the Kentucky Derby
theme made the evening
even more special.

Congratulations to Bryan
Newton for receiving the
President’s Citation Award in
recognition of his
outstanding involvement
and service this year. We're
incredibly proud of his
dedication and commitment
to the HBA.

*This is a community award and not investment related.

Otfice Update

Thank you to everyone who has kept
us in their thoughts and prayers as
we continue to recover from the
impact of Hurricane Helene.

We remain fully operational and
continue to work from our
temporary location at 502 Green
Avenue, Greenville, SC.

All meeting locations will be
confirmed individually via email.

We will return to our main office at
9 Whitsett Street as soon as
restoration efforts are complete. We
will continue to keep you updated
on our progress.

We appreciate your continued
support and understanding.

We’re excited to share that Claudia Roe
has stepped into a new role as our
Director of Business Development. This
announcement comes at a time of
multiple milestones for Claudia as she
recently marked her one-year
anniversary with Muncaster Financial and
also completed her Master of Arts in
Strategic Design from Furman University.
Her journey is just getting started, and
we're excited to be a part of it.

Thank you to the HBA of
Greenville for hosting the
Annual Night at the Drive. We
enjoyed a night of connecting
with Greenville builders and
watching a great game with
friends and family.
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HBA Spring Golf Tournament .
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